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We are really pleased to welcome Jennie Fretwell from the Small Steps Team- Family Action 

into school on Friday 15th October at 9.00am in The Hive for an introduction to the Small 

Steps Service which runs in Medway. I have attached information for you to read, but the 

team support families of children who have ASD or ADHD on whatever stage of their 

journey, from initial concerns to post diagnosis. Jennie and the team are already working 

with some families in our community and are keen to support. 

I have attached the link for your information: 

https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/medway-small-steps-service/ 

If you would like to join us for some information and an informal chat ( including a cuppa and 

biscuit) on Friday 15th October, can you please contact Mrs Collins SENCo, via the school 

office. 

We are hoping that this will be the first of these events to offer more support, 

Kind Regards 

Helen Collins (SENCo) 

Attachments 

MEDWAY SMALL STEPS SERVICE LEAFLET.pdf 

 

https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/children-families/medway-small-steps-service/
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/download/c954113a84e6735b56c54df98ae3c21alwldt1cibetyocoym32b5wmiku236d876j7yq52y9husqh5copwbt2eym5gola0jn4nypp2rt1aqqepb203gicbklb9yjddwzilo.pdf

